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Free Radon Testing 

The Wilton Health Department has partnered with the Connecticut State Department of 
Public Health to offer FREE Radon test kits to Wilton residents for testing the presence 
of Radon gas in your homes. The free kits will be available from January 1st until March 
31st. The test kits will include postage-paid envelopes for shipping test samples back to 
the laboratory. Kits can be obtained at the Health Department, located in the Annex 
Building at 238 Danbury Rd, from 8 AM to 4 PM, Monday through Friday. 

Furthermore, on Friday January 12th, from 1pm-3pm, the Wilton Health Department 
will be having a radon event in the Annex Building. Come learn about radon and get 
your FREE radon test kit. If you can’t make the event, the free kits will still be available 
until March 31st at the Health Department, located in the Annex Building at 238 
Danbury Rd, from 8 AM to 4 PM, Monday through Friday. Any questions about the 
program can be addressed to members of the Health Department at (203) 563-0174. 
 

 


